
From: Joseph Azar
Sent: 10/26/2014 10:19:27 PM
To: Haley, Nikki; 'VINCENT A. SHEHEEN'; ervinforsc@gmail.com
Cc: 
Subject: To the Candidates for Governor: Senior Abuse

Judge Ervin, Governor Haley, Senator Sheheen:

 

All three of you are running for the position of governor of SC. Your job as 
governor is to uphold the law and protect the people. 

 

Below you will see a healthy Doris Holt and then pictures of her a year later 
under the “care” of DSS. Attached you will see heinous pictures of her beaten 
during her “care & protection” by DSS. DSS refuses to provide the who, what 
and why of this disgusting abuse, her kidnapping, and have neglected 
punishment of the guilty parties, while attempting to cover up this abuse.

 

Should you be our next governor, will you investigate this and provide the citizen 
with a fair, honest and open explanation of how this could happen to a 90+ year 
old lady? Will you bring the guilty party(s) to justice?

 

Sen. Sheheen, this situation was attempted to be brought to you a couple of 
years ago, as a call was placed to your Camden office requesting a return call, 
which never came. Now that you have seen the abuse under care by DSS, and 
now that you can see what has happened to this senior, will you open an 
investigation forthwith, either as governor or senator?

 

Should any of you desire additional information, please advise.

 

Joseph Azar

 

For the record, this email is being sent to you and to thousands in our state, 
across the nation, and around the world. They desire a timely response.


